
 

 

From: [Redacted] On Behalf Of Cabinet Secretary for Economy, Jobs and Fair Work 

Sent: 09 November 2017 11:21 
To: [Redacted]; Cabinet Secretary for Economy, Jobs and Fair Work 

Cc: First Minister; Cabinet Secretary for Finance and the Constitution; Cabinet Secretary for Culture, 
Tourism and External Affairs; Cabinet Secretary for the Rural Economy and Connectivity; Minister for 

Business, Innovation and Energy; DG Economy; McAllan M (Mary); Watt K (Karen) (Director for 

External Affairs); Gil O (Oonagh); Rollison R (Richard); Burgess WG (George); Tynte-Irvine C (Claire); 
[Redacted]; [Redacted]; [Redacted]; Finance Pay Policy; Communications Economy; 

Communications First Minister; [Redacted]; [Redacted]; [Redacted] 
Subject: RE: OFFICIAL - Sensitive - Update on recruitment for Scottish Enterprise Chief Executive 

 
 
Hi [Redacted],  
 
Mr Brown is content to agree the recommendations.   
 
Thanks 
 
[Redacted] 
 
[Redacted] | [Redacted], Cabinet Secretary for Economy, Jobs and Fair Work 
The Scottish Government | Web: www.gov.scot |Tel: [Redacted] | Mob: [Redacted] | Email: 
CabSecEJFW@gov.scot 
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